
VIRGINIA BOARD OF EDUCATION RETREAT  

Wednesday, April 21, 2021 – 1:00p.m. 

Virtual Meeting  

 

Welcome and Overview of the Board’s Priorities and Goals  

• Dan Gecker, President, Board of Education  

 

History and Overview of the Board’s Authority and Statutory Requirements Related to 

Related to Teacher Evaluation and Professional Development 

• Holly Coy, Assistant Superintendent of Policy, Equity and Communications  

 

Challenges of Virginia’s Professional Development System  

• The Honorable Atif Qarni, Secretary of Education  

 

Panel Discussion on the Landscape of Professional Development in Virginia  

• Overview provided by Michael Bolling, Assistant Superintendent of Learning and 

Innovation  

 

Panelist –  

• Melinda Bright, Director of Teaching and Learning, Virginia Education 

Association  

• Dr. Andrew Daire, Dean, School of Education, Virginia Commonwealth 

University  

• Dr. Steve Geyer, Assistant Superintendent of Instruction, Goochland County 

Public Schools  

• Dr. Janene Gorham, Director of Professional Growth and Innovation, 

Virginia Beach City Public Schools  

• Dr. Laurie McCullough, Executive Director, Virginia ASCD  

• Dr. Tammy Wallace, Dean, College of Education and Human Development, 

Radford University 

 

Board Discussion on Vision, Goals and Next Steps for Teacher Evaluation and 

Professional Development in the Commonwealth  

 Board of Education Members  

 

Adjournment  


